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THAT the 17th Annual Meeting of the Canadian Unitarian Council requests that the 
Government of Canada and all Canadian banks reflect their opposition to the apartheid 
policy of the South African Government by stopping all loans and other financial aid to 
corporations conducting business in South Africa. 
 
FURTHER THAT the Canadian Unitarian council 17th Annual Meeting urges the 
Government of Canada to place an embargo on the importation of wines and food 
products from South Africa. 
 
Passed by delegates at the Annual General Meeting, 1978 
Canadian Unitarian Council 

	
  


